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From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Hello, 
 
My name is Mike Stortini and I am the Chief Operating Engineer and FSO here at the Blind River Refinery. 
I am in my 16th year here, and have found it a very rewarding experience. 
 
Cameco is a strong promoter of safety, going on 16 years LTA free, as well as a front runner with respect to 
Environmental protection, and delivery of a quality product. 
 
This site plays a huge role in support of the community and to so many service groups in and around it.   
 
I strongly support our site application for relicence, as we are a respectful and respected workplace in the 
community.  We are the envy of all other employers in the area due to our culture and reputation. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mike Stortini 
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